
Neighbourhood Plan Pre-Submission Consultation (Regulation 14)
Pre-submission Consultation of the Draft Long Crendon Parish Neighbourhood Plan: Regulation 14 of The Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (as amended).
Long Crendon Parish Council is now consulting on the 
Draft Long Crendon Neighbourhood Plan. 
The consultation period begins on Monday 10th October 2016 for a period of 6 weeks until Monday 21st November 2016. 
All those who live, work or carry on business in the Long Crendon Neighbourhood Plan Area as well as all statutory consultees, neighbouring parishes and other interested parties are encouraged to look at this Draft Plan and provide constructive feedback during this six-week period.
A copy of the Draft Neighbourhood Plan is available to download from the links at the bottom of this page.
Paper copies of the Draft Neighbourhood Plan will also be available to view at:·
· Long Crendon Library, High Street, Long Crendon
Comments on the Draft Neighbourhood Plan can be made 
direct to the Parish Clerk. 
All responses received by the above date will be considered and may be used to amend the Draft Neighbourhood Plan
[bookmark: _GoBack]All Comments must either be emailed to The Clerk (longcrendonpc@btinternet.com) or posted to The Parish Clerk, Long Crendon Parish Council, 4 Bowmont Drive, Aylesbury, Buckinghamshire, HP21 9UH by Monday 21st November 2016.
